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Memorial General Management Plan Public Comment Period
 Ends Soon 


ST. LOUIS, Mo. –The Draft General Management Plan/Environmental Impact Statement (GMP/EIS) for Jefferson National Expansion Memorial remains open for public comment through March 16.  Members of the public and interested organizations are encouraged to provide their comments before the official comment period expires.
“We really need the public to take a close look at the draft plan,” said Jefferson National Expansion Memorial Superintendent Tom Bradley.  “With only one week to go this is your opportunity to comment on the alternatives and influence the planning process before the final document is released this summer.”  Bradley stressed that the draft alternatives, including the preferred alternative, are likely to remain largely as they are without further substantive public comment.  “So if people like what they see so far, that’s great,” Bradley said.  “But if they think we’ve really missed the mark on something, or think aspects from one alternative work better with another alternative or even think we should have an entirely different alternative, we need to hear that now.”
Four alternative proposals for reinvigorating the Memorial are considered in the GMP.  The NPS has identified Alternative 3 as the preferred alternative. The primary component of this alternative is a formal design competition akin to the original 1947 competition.  Other changes considered in the GMP include accessible walkways to the underground visitor center and museum, and to the grounds from the riverfront.  The plan examines a pedestrian walkway over Memorial Drive and the Interstate Highway that would connect the Arch grounds to the grounds near the Old Courthouse.  Such a walkway would allow visitors to move from downtown to the Arch more safely.  
Streetscape changes (plantings, pedestrian access changes) would be made to make the environment surrounding the Memorial more inviting and visitor friendly.  Expansion to the East 
St. Louis riverfront is also considered.  Minor modifications are proposed for the interior of the 
Old Courthouse, and wayside exhibits added to the grounds to enhance the visitor experience and learning at the Memorial.  Expansion of the existing museum space or modifications to other existing facilities has also been considered to provide greater learning and interpretive services.  Consideration has been given to the addition of food service (temporary/ seasonal/portable, self-contained refreshment vendors), restrooms, modified security checkpoints, and other changes suggested in the past by the public.

The Draft GMP/EIS is available on the National Park Service Planning, Environment and Public Comment (PEPC) internet website at < http://parkplanning.nps.gov/jeff >. Copies are available by request (please specify print or electronic version) by contacting the Superintendent at Jefferson National Expansion Memorial, 11 North 4th Street, Saint Louis, Missouri 63102; by telephone to 314-655-1611; or by e-mail to JEFF_Superintendent@nps.gov.
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Experience Your AmericaTM
The National Park Service cares for special places saved by the American people so that all may experience our heritage.

